
MTFCI Annual Meeting 
January 28-30, 2016 
Dearborn, Michigan 

 

FAQs 

# Date Topic Information Resolution 
1 7/22/2015 Dearborn Inn 

Registrations 
Some people have reported difficulties in securing 
additional room nights (before/after January 28-30) at 
the Dearborn Inn. 

Dearborn Inn has extended a limited number of rooms to our 
program for people who wish to stay additional days.  This 
includes Sunday (1/31), Monday (2/1) and Tuesday (2/2).  

2 7/21/2015 Friday Schedule 
Change 

The MTFCI Board has expressed a desire to move its 
Board of Directors meeting from Friday afternoon to 
Friday evening so they may participate in the Edsel & 
Eleanor “Ford House” optional tour. 

This change is now being implemented through Ross Lilleker.  
Will announce here the revised time/location for the MTFCI 
Board Meeting. 

3 7/22/2015 Dearborn Inn Online 
Registration 

I learned that individuals have tried to use the Dearborn 
Inn online room reservation tool and the “MTFCI” code 
did not work properly. 

It is suggested that you call the Dearborn Inn to secure your 
room reservation at (313) 271-2700 and use MTFCI as the 
reference code.  If you use the Dearborn Inn website to make 
your reservation, the online code for our event is “MTFMTFA”. 

4 7/28/2015 Please READ! 
Optional Ford House 
Tour 

If you want to attend the optional Ford House Tour on 
Friday afternoon, please be sure to add $30 for each 
person attending this tour.  The fly sheet in the Model T 
Times did not include a line to add this fee.  The form on 
this website does include this line. 

Add $30 per attendee who will participate in the optional Ford 
House Tour on Friday.  If you already sent in your registration 
and wish to add this event, simply send Steve an e-mail with the 
number of people that will attend this tour.  You may make 
payment on arrival in Dearborn on January 28. Thanks! 

5 9/3/2015 Dearborn Inn 
Registrations 

Rooms are now filling up! 
 

We have increased our room allotment at the Dearborn Inn now 
to 60 rooms.  Dearborn Inn reports that they cannot add too 
many more rooms at the highly discounted rate.  If you do not 
have your room yet, please make a reservation ASAP. Delayed 
reservations may require a higher room rate! 

6 12/5/2015 Registration closing 
soon! 
Rooms are now filled 
at Dearborn Inn. 

Turnout is extremely high! 
 
You may call the Comfort Inn in Dearborn for a room. 
Transportation to/from Dearborn Inn on your own. 

Beware - registration requests have been very high.  
Registration will likely close soon.  You are always welcome to 
attend the Annual Meeting on Saturday night, but torus will 
likely close in the next week. 

7 12/12/2015 Newsletter Posted Our first newsletter is now posted and has been sent to 
all registrants. 

Lots of great information. Go BACK one screen to locate a link 
to the newsletter. 

8 12/15/2015 Registration is closed We have filled all available spots for tours. Registration for tours is now closed.  You may register to attend 
the MTFCI Annual Meeting - $65 per person for cost of dinner. 

 
Thanks-  
Steve Shotwell, 2016 Annual Meeting Coordinator  sshotwell@piquettets.org 

 

Please join us 
in Dearborn on 
January 28-30, 

2016! 
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